
 
 

 
School Bus Registration 2021-2022 
 
Our records indicate that one or more of your children utilized Battle River School Division bus service 
for the 2020-2021 school year.  We wanted to update you about the process for the 2021-2022 school 
year.   
 

All students who require a bus pass for the City of Camrose must reapply each school year.   
 
 

***New this year, students who attend OLMP or St. Patrick’s School will apply using the form on 
Battle River School Division’s website, instead of Powerschool. *** 

 

EICS Families:   
 

Please note that if you already applied via the EICS Power School Portal for the upcoming school year, 
your application will NOT be processed.  ALL busing requests must go through Battle River School 
Division’s online registration form, and therefore we must ask that you re-apply for busing using this 
method.  We apologize for the inconvienence.  
 
 

Online applications for bus service will begin on Tuesday June 1st, 2021  
 

Battle River School Division’s website:   
 

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/families/transportation/registration 
 

Please be sure to read the tab - Student Transportation (Urban City of Camrose) - on the website, 
prior to submitting your application.  
 
Ineligible students will only be added to the bus if space permits and if all fees for transportation from 
previous years have been paid in full.  
 

***New this year… Applications received AFTER August 13th, 2021 may not be  
processed until September 1st, 2021*** 

 
If you have any questions regarding eligibility or any other bus related question, please email our 
office at transportation@brsd.ab.ca for the quickest response.  
 
Thank you & have a wonderful summer break! 
 
Transportation Office 
Battle River School Division 
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